
Podcast Hiatus Announcement 

Dear [Podcast Name] Community, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to take a moment to thank you for being part of 

our podcast journey. Today, we are writing to announce that [Podcast Name] will be going on a 

hiatus for [duration of the hiatus]. 

This decision was not made lightly, and we believe that this break will allow us to come back 

with even better content, fresh ideas, and new topics to discuss. During this time, we encourage 

you to revisit our past episodes and engage with us on social media. 

We appreciate your understanding and support, and we can't wait to return with more exciting 

content. Stay tuned for updates as we navigate this hiatus together! 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Podcast Name] 


